Federal Aviation

Bad Idea: Administration
Copying Your PIV Card

Employees, contractors, and other individuals with PIV cards or other FAA-
issued ID badges are reminded that copying your government ID is prohibited.

FAA Order 1600.78 prohibits the improper use, counterfeiting, copying, or
alteration of PIV cards and other ID badges Unauthorized reproduction of
your ID may result in disciplinary action. Further, under federal law, individuals
may be subject to criminal penalties for the unauthorized reproduction of
government ID cards and credentials.

If you have questions concerning reproduction of PIV cards or other FAA
credentials, please contact: 9-NATL-PIV@faa.gov




